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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY


95TH CHEMICAL COMPANY

653A RICHARDSON DRIVE 


FORT RICHARDSON, ALASKA 99505-7300  

APVR-RST-CM-1SG                                                                                                   DATE
NAME OF SPONSORED SOLDIER
Welcome to the United States Army Alaska (USARAK) and congradulations on your selection to serve with the finest Chemical Company in the Army today, the 95th Chemical Company(“Arctic Dragons”). I will be your First Sergeant when you arrive in Alaska and look forward to your arrival in Alaska. I am confident that you will enjoy your tour here in Alaska and in the 95th. A tour in Alaska privides a once in a lifetime opportunity for Soldiers and their family members to see and enjoy the breathtaking scenery and all that this assignment has to offer. 

The 95th  Chemical Company was activiated on 17 Sep 2001 and is currently assigned under the SPECIAL TROOPS BATTALION (STB) at FORT RICHARDSON, AK. In November 2005 we returned from an 11 month deployment in support of Operation Iraqi Freedom. We served with the 3rd Army in Kuwait with pride and dignity, and made a good name for the Chemical Corps. We are currently undergoing a MTOE change and growing with new and exciting changes in our future.
The 95th  Chemical Company is the winner for the 2006 Sibert Award for the Active Component. We are proud of the fact that we have trained hard to be the Best Chemical Company in the Army. We will continue to do great things in this Company and uphold the High standards that 95th has become known for.
Below are my address and phone numbers, contact me personally if you have any concerns with your assigned sponsor, assignment, problems or any other issues.  

Address: 1SG Harry W. Feyer                           Phone: (Commercial) (907) 384-3082
              95th Chemical Company                                              (DSN) (317) 384-3082  

              Bldg 653 A  5th Street 
              Fort Richardson, Ak 99505

If any problems arise with the transportation of your family members, household goods, or privately owned vehicles, please let me know immediately so that I may contact the personnel officer here to resolve them as soon as possible. To obtain information for Fort Richardson access the Internet site at http://www.usarak.army.mil.  This is already in the package you will receive either with this letter or shortly after. USARAK is a very unique organization with joint military responsibilities, rapid deployable units and support units with a variety of missions. 
Again, welcome to the command. We, the 95th Chemical Company, look forward to hearing from you in the near future. Your sponsor will be ___________________. If at anytime you can not reach your sponsor or need to contact the unit please call (907) 384-2117. This is the number to our Personnel Administration Center. Point of contact is SGT Burroni.                                       



HARRY W. FEYER



1SG, USA



First Sergeant
PAGE  
2

_1069592334.doc


�












